## CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER DAY SAINTS HEBER J. GRANT, PRESIDENT SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH

November 19, 1925.

Elder Hyrum Belnap.

Ogden, Utah.

Dear Brother:

You have been recommended as worthy to fill a special short-term mission, and it gives us pleasure to call you to labor in the Southern States.

The date of your departure is January 6,

1926. You are to present yourself at the Church

Office Building, 47 East South Temple Street, this

city, at 9 a.m. the day before your departure, to

arrange for your transportation and to be set apart.

Please let us know immediately your feelings with regard to this call and have your reply
endorsed by your bishop.

Praying the Lord to guide you in this important matter,

Sincerely your brother,